January 26, 1967

Mr. William L. Waltmann Chairman, Iowa Section MAA Wartburg College Waverly, Iowa

Dear Mr. Waltmann:

I am sorry but I do not know anything about Fred C. Leone's qualifications as a speaker.

If you will let me know right away I will move to send out another reminder letter to the Iowa Section members for contributions and ideas for the spring program, if you wish me to. I have quite often had to do this in early February.

Please let me know.

Sincerely yours.

Earle L. Canfield Dean

ELC.pl